
 
Please review these guidelines with your students in class before your field trip. 

 

 Every student must submit a signed liability release form in order to attend the trip. 
 

 All persons, bags, parcels and other items may be subject to screening/security 
checks. SeaWorld reserves the right not to allow any bag, parcel or other item to be 
brought inside the park. 
 

 SeaWorld rides and Bay of Play area are not permitted during field trips. 
 

 Proper, appropriate attire must be worn at all times. Students should wear 
comfortable, closed-toed shoes that are good for walking.  They should dress in 
layers and wear sunscreen and a hat.  
 

 No running, yelling, horseplay, or climbing on any walls, benches, or exhibits. 
Students must stay on designated pathways rather than take shortcuts.   
 

 Line jumping, profanity, and unruly behavior are not tolerated and may be 
cause for immediate ejection from the park. 
 

 Students may take photos, provided that cameras do not cause a distraction to other 
guests or a disruption to wildlife. Students are not permitted to bring any type of 
electronic game inside the park.  

 
 SeaWorld will still be open to the general public during the field trip. Students must 

show good behavior and be courteous and mindful of all other guests, 
chaperones, instructors, park staff, and exhibits.  
 

 Be respectful of all wildlife, both inside and outside the exhibits. Do not feed 
animals without permission. Do not touch exhibit glass, as this causes undue 
stress to the animals and can be harmful to their health.   

 
 Hands must be rinsed with clean water before and after use of the touch tanks.  

Remind students to touch softly and warn them not to restrain, grab, or pick-up any 
of the animals.  It is especially important not to run or yell near the touch tanks. 

 
 Students must stay with the group with their assigned chaperone and follow 

directions provided by Ocean Connectors instructors and SeaWorld park staff at all 
times. 

 


